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Dear Parents & Carers, 

This term has been an increasingly busy one for our    
children.  As the Covid restrictions have lifted, we        
cautiously get back to some sense of normality in school 
with classes going on trips and having visitors in to enrich 
their learning experiences. 

Our extra-curricular provision also goes from strength to 
strength and is very well supported, both before and after 
school.  New for the summer term are clubs run by our 
class teachers - check out the booking form for          
more information. 

May I wish you all a Happy Easter and to our Muslim 
families, Ramadan Mubarak which starts on Saturday 
2nd April 2022. 

Thank you for your continued support . 

Kind regards, 
 

Mr Mindham (Headteacher) 

     

 

 

We offer both wraparound care as 

well as sports clubs which are 

available to all pupils.  

Wraparound club is available to 

book now, all other clubs will go 

live for booking on Wednesday 

13th April at 6pm. 

Three Year 6 children, Joseph, Lola Belle and Eshaal, 

recently performed a fantastic speech they had written 

and prepared about inspiring authors at the Corn          

Exchange alongside other children across the trust. The 

full article can be seen here: https://www.lynnnews.co.uk/

news/pupils-are-well-read-at-event-in-kings-lynn-

9245508/ 

Mental Health Week 

For mental health week, a few 

children tried yoga for the first 

time. As you can see they had a 

great time and learnt a new skill. 

Thank you to our school council 

for organising. 

Public Speaking Event 

After School Clubs 

New Lunch Menu 

The new menu for after Easter  

has now gone live on ParentPay. 

The full menu can be seen on 

Class Dojo and on our website. 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

 

Friday 1st April 

Break up for Easter 

Wednesday 20th April 

Return to school 

Monday 25th April 

Y4 trip - Artwork at Stories of 

Friday 29th April 

Reception trip - Gressenhall 

 

WNAT Music Workshop 

On Thursday 24th March, we hosted a West Norfolk 

Academies Trust music event in which a number of   

children from across the trust took part in an orchestral 

performance.  

Well done and thank you to all those who involved. 

  

 

On Friday 18th March, we celebrated Red Nose Day 

and held a non-uniform day. Following their successful 

Bake sale for Children in Need earlier in the school year, 

our School Council held another bake sale on the KS2 

playground after school as well as a ‘Guess how any red 

sweets in the jar’ competition.  

Thank you to everyone who participated and donated for 

the sale. We are extremely happy to have raised 

£407.57! 

Red Nose Day 

World Thinking Day 

Last month we celebrated World Thinking Day, where lots of children came to school wearing 

their Guides and Scouts uniforms to raise awareness and support for the theme of               

‘Our World, Our Future.’ Further information on this can be seen here:  

https://www.wagggs.org/en/what-we-do/world-thinking-day/ 

 

 

 

For the safety of our children, 

please refrain from parking on the 

yellow lines outside school. 

Please also be reminded that the 

school car park is reserved for 

staff, visitors and blue badge 

holders only. 

Thank you for your support. 


